
The Sand Hill River Watershed Board of Managers met July 6, 1976 at the 
Roland Gullekson home. Members present - Olson, Gullekson, Wilkens. Absent - 
LaVoi, Larson. We spent the majority of the time working on the overall 
plan. 
 
The Department of Natural Resources sent us a copy of a permit t deepen a 
channel between Union Lake and a smaller pot hole to facilitate the 
migration of fish for spawning and provide a channel back to the main lake 
to prevent winter kill. The board had no objection to this permit and 
decided no action was necessary. 
 
The Polk County Farmers Union Association, Loren Stortroen president, 
applied for a permit to apply sand to a beach on Lake Sarah in front of 
their property. The board, having no objections to this, decided no action 
was necessary. 
 
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned. 
 

Daniel Wilkens, Secretary 
 


